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Important Dates 
 

Tuesday, January 23  
Box Top Competition Begins 

 
Wednesday, January 31  

Reports Cards go home  
 

Friday, February 9  
Box Top Competition Ends 

 
Monday, February 12  

Signed report card envelope 
due (envelope only) 

 
Tuesday, February 13  

PTO Meeting 4:30-5:30 PM 
 

Wednesday, February 14  
Valentine’s Day Parties 

(time of party determined by 
the classroom teacher) 

 
Thursday, February 15  

Jump Rope for Heart 
 

Thursday, February 22  
11:30 AM Dismissal 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 
 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 
12:30-8:00 PM 

 
Friday, February 23  

Parent-Teacher Conferences 
7:45-11:45 AM 

 
Monday, February 26  

NO SCHOOL 
 

Report Cards – home on January 31 
 

Report cards will be sent home with students on Wednesday, January 
31.  All parents and guardians are strongly encouraged to engage in 
conversation with your child about his/her report card.  When talking 
to your child, use the report card as a conversation starter.  Ask your 
child how he/she thinks he/she did this semester in school.  Give 
specific praise for areas of strength, and great effort made.  Set goals 
for areas that are a challenge, and ask how you, as the parent, can 
support.  All parents are welcome to contact the teachers that work 
with your child to learn more about additional supports needed, or 
ask questions.    After the report card has been reviewed, parents or 
guardians must sign and return it to school by Monday, February 12. 

2018-2019 Enrollment for Five-year-old Kindergarten (5K) 
 
Five-year-old Kindergarten (5K) enrollment is scheduled for  
 

Monday, February 12 through Thursday, February 15, 2018 
 

Enrollment is 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. at the Neenah Joint School 
District (NJSD) Administration Building, 410 South Commercial 
Street.  Enrollment will be open until 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, February 
13 only.  All information necessary for enrollment was mailed to families 
with kindergarten age students on January 18.  You can also find 
enrollment information on the NJSD website www.neenah.k12.wi.us 
  

Students currently attending Four-year-old Kindergarten (4K) in the 
NJSD who plan to attend 5K next year in the NJSD do not need to 
complete enrollment paperwork.  If you do not plan to attend 5K in the 
NJSD please call 920-751-6800 to let us know where you plan to send 
your child. 
	



 
	
	

	
	
	
	
 
	
	

	

Chartwells Food Service Parent Advisory Council 
Wednesday, January 31, 2018 6:00-7:00 PM 

 
Chartwells Food Service is having a Parent Advisory meeting on Wednesday, January 31 from 6:00-
7:00 PM. This committee will give parents a forum to share ideas about the meals and snacks 
provided to students at NJSD schools. Parent members will work with representatives from 
Chartwells to support healthy eating practices and emphasize positive nutrition to all schools.  This 
committee meeting will be held in the cafeteria at Shattuck Middle School, 600 Elm Street. 
	

Reminder:	Box	Top	Competition	
	

The	 friendly	 classroom	 Box	 Top	
competition	 begins	 this	 week.	 	 All	
students	&	families	are	encouraged	to	
clip	&	submit	box	tops	until	February	9.		
The	class	with	the	most	Box	Tops	will	
win	a	$25	prize	from	PTO.		

Reminder:		
Adult	Crossing	Guard	Week	

	

THANK	YOU	Mrs.	Tori	Niemuth	&	Mrs.	
Tara	 Kelbert.	 	 We	 appreciate	 all	 that	
you	 do	 to	 keep	 all	 of	 the	 Rockin’	
Roadrunners	 safe	 on	 their	 journey	 to	
and	from	school.	

Rockin’ Roadrunner behaviors 
 
Spring Road Students continue to show Rockin’ Roadrunner behaviors during the school 
day.  As a result of their great efforts and expected positive behaviors, the students and 
staff celebrated with a movie and healthy treat.  On Friday, January 19 all Spring Road 
students gathered in the gym to watch an animated movie called Everyone’s Hero.  
Midway through the movie, students took a break to enjoy a healthy treat from Mrs. 
Barrow, and engage in some movement before returning to the gym.    
 
In addition to the movie, five more students were announced as the proud recipients of a 
free scoop of custard at Culvers.  At the end of every week, five students will be randomly 
selected to receive a free scoop at Culvers. These five students demonstrated Rockin’ 
Roadrunner behaviors throughout the week.  Thank you to Culvers in Neenah for their 
donation of free scoops in celebration of our students and their positive behavior choices. 
We will continue to randomly draw names of Rockin’ Roadrunners every week until the 
end of this school year. 


